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Vote NO on SB1046! 

There is no reason to add another avenue for the government to register voters, 

considering all the problems the state has had with the DMV and voter registration.  

Because of fraud, Governor Kotek temporarily shut down the DMV voter registration 

system.   

 

The ODFW is not a proper place to obtain information on voters, and it is another 

way criminals can manipulate the system by adding people to the voter rolls who do 

not belong to the list.    

 

Also, consider who is sponsoring SB1046, Senator David Brock Smith, whose PAC 

receives money from a contributor who has allegedly committed voter fraud in 

Oregon.  DBS has lost all authority on voter integrity and should never be allowed to 

make laws concerning the voter rolls.       

Vote NO on SB1046! 

 


